## From: Tim Early Foundation

Dear Village Board of Homewood,

The Tim Early Foundation submits this letter to request a waiver to allow for our raffle license to operate on Saturdays and Sundays on the dates listed on our application (and below).

This request is due to the need for hosting these small split the pot raffles under one single application for the 12 total days planned as opposed to having second application and an additional \$100 fee.

We anticipate around \$600 in total revenue from these raffles (\$500 net profit) during that time at 18400 Governors Highway Homewood and are looking to be as efficient as possible so that the funds can go towards our organizations goals and help fund the resources we need.

These split the pot raffles are smaller raffles designed to add a few bucks to the overall fundraising goals as opposed to being a large multi location organized raffle that would award prizes of significant value such as trips or vehicles.

We appreciate the opportunity to host the raffle and to ask for the slight adjustments per the intention of our application.

Sincerely, Patrick Hammer Aug 7<sup>th</sup>, 2025

Signature

Signature

Event Dates: October 18, 19, 25, 26, November 1, 2, 8, 9, 15, 16, 22, 23